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23 March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 8 Gardening ACE Club  
This new ACE club will run 3pm – 4pm on Thursdays in The Bourne Academy garden area.  
Next week however, the club run on Tuesday 30 April 3pm – 4pm, due to the end of term. 
 
Gardening is great for wellbeing and supporting positive mental health. 
The aim for the club is to grow vegetables that can be used in food lessons and for the students to 
take home when they are ready to harvest. 
 
If you or your child has any questions about this club please email Miss Holden: 
gemma.holden@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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